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Can you believe we have reached the final week of term?! What an amazing term it has 

been too! Your children have all amazed us with how well they have settled into life at the 

Winchcombe and with the progress they have made in all areas. This week we have gone 

Christmas crazy and of course we had the recording of our grand Christmas Performance. 

What superstars the children all were! For us it was a strange experience not to share it with 

parents and family members in the hall, but the children took it in their stride and sparkled 

as they always do. You should have received a link yesterday to view the performance 

online but please do let us know if you had any problems accessing it. 

Phonics 

In Phonics, we have been revising our Phase 2 and 3 graphemes. It would be great if you 

could continue to consolidate and review these sounds over the Christmas holidays.  

Maths 

In Maths, we have been focussing on counting forwards and backwards to ten. Again, any 

practise of this over the two-week break would be fabulous. 

Dates, dates and more dates! 

Wed 16th Dec- Corn Exchange Pantomime 10-11.30 a.m 

Wed 16th Dec- School Christmas Lunch 

Thurs 17th Dec- Foundation Stage Christmas party-Children may come to school in a 

Christmas jumper or something sparkly ready to party! 

Fri 18th Dec- Pyjama and Movie Morning- As part of a whole school treat for reaching our 

Winchcombe Wonder target, the children are allowed to come to school in their pyjamas for 

the day and we will be watching a film.   

Fri 18th Dec- Half-day in school 1.15pm finish 

 

 

Gentle Reminder 



Please could you ensure that the Christmas Performance is not shared in any way on social 

media. 

 

Hope you all have a lovely and if possible, restful weekend. 

The Winchcombe FS2 Team  

 

 

 


